
                                                                                                                                              
           

 
Qatar Slot Coordination 1 S21 Schedule Facilitation Activities 

Schedule facilitation activities  

For the Summer-2021 scheduling period 

 

     Hamad International Airport  

 

The Qatar Schedules Facilitator announces that the IATA flight schedule initial submission deadline 

for the Summer-2021 scheduling period is the 08th October 2020. 

Schedules must be submitted no later than 23:59UTC, on Thursday 08th October 2020. 

Schedules should be submitted by email to the Qatar Schedules Facilitator email address: 

slots@qatarcoordination.com.qa   

 

Hamad International Airport is designated as a Schedules Facilitated Airport IATA Level 2. 

 

Airlines and aircraft operators are requested to send all their planned operations in IATA SSIM 

(Standard Schedule Information Manual) Chapter 6 SMA (Schedule Movement Advice) message 

format.   

 

The Qatar Schedules Facilitator will acknowledge receipt of the Initial Submissions in writing.  

Airlines must verify that they have received an acknowledgement to ensure that their submission 

was received. If no acknowledgement is received, the airline must immediately contact the Qatar 

Schedules Facilitator. Failure to do so may result in the airline’s submission not being considered 

during the Initial Coordination. 

 

The Qatar Schedules Facilitator will inform each airline of the results of the Initial Coordination 

with a SAL (Slot Initial Allocation List) message as soon as it is complete, but no later than 23:59 

UTC on 05th Nov 2020, which is the IATA SAL deadline for the Summer-2021 scheduling period. 

 SAL messages will be sent at the same time to all airlines that have sent Schedules Movement 

Advice.    

The SAL will indicate any changes from the airline’s Initial Submission that is necessary to remain 

within the airport’s coordination parameters, and the reasons for any changes.    
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